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RFP for Food Service Vendor
In the near future, Southwestern Community College will be accepting bids for a food service vendor. Contract
will be fore a three-year term.
Click here to download and complete the official "Request for Proposal."

View PDF

https://www.southwesterncc.edu/rfp-food-service-vendor
https://www.southwesterncc.edu/sites/default/files/PDFs/RFP%20for%20FOOD%20SERVICE.pdf
https://www.southwesterncc.edu/print/pdf/node/7594

